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Bill Stauffer, a Partner in Williams Mullen's Financial Services and Real Estate practice and President of 

the Newport News Bar Association, appeared on ABC13 in Newport News last night to discuss the 

importance of diversity among Circuit Court judges. See the clip and article here.
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http://www.wvec.com/news/local/Some-Newport-News-community-leaders-push-for-female-judge-274787821.html

